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I-15 INTERIM CORRIDOR OPERATIONS PROJECT

The new southbound I-15 lane between Cajalco
Road in Corona and Weirick Road in Temescal
Valley opened July 23.

For project closeout activities, crews will be
working as follows:

Southbound 15, El Cerrito Rd. to Weirick Rd.
Lane Reductions

Thursday, August 11, 9 p.m. to 6 a.m.

Southbound 15, Cajalco Rd. On-Ramp Closure
Thursday, August 11, 9 p.m. to 6 a.m.

Southbound 15, Weirick Rd. Off-Ramp Closure
Thursday, August 11, 9 p.m. to 6 a.m.

In addition, Caltrans is performing work along I-15 and the 91, requiring various on-ramp
and off-ramp daytime closures in the Corona area. Please follow detour signs. 
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